
Support 
 
 
Dear colleague, dear friend, 
 
This message, sent by the same law professionals who sponsored the 
Manifesto from Jurists in favor of a Referendum (Col·lectiu Praga, Associació 
Drets, and other members of the legal profession), is concerned with the 
immediate release from prison of the presidents of Assemblea Nacional 
Catalana and Òmnium Cultural, and the restoring of the rule of law in Catalonia. 
 
If you agree with this new Manifesto, will you please sign it and give it the 
broadest diffusion.  
 
Instructions: 
 
1. Send an e-mail to eldretperlaconvivencia@gmail.com, with the subject “In 
support of Manifesto”, or words to that effect. 
2. State your full name and profession or position (law professor, lawyer, public 
administration attorney, notary public, property registrar, etc.). 

http://collectiupraga.cat/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/English-version_A-Blow-to-the-Rule-of-Law.pdf
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